
3M Electronics Materials Solutions Division 

3M Center Building 224-3N-11 
St. Paul, MN 55144-1000 

 
 
 
April 4, 2018 
 
 
Discontinuation:  3M™ Anisotropic Conductive Film 7371-20  
   3M™ Anisotropic Conductive Film 7376-10 
   3M™ Anisotropic Conductive Film 7376-30 

3M™ Anisotropic Conductive Film 7379 
   
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
This letter is notification that 3M will be discontinuing the four Anisotropic 
Conductive Film (ACF) products listed above. 
 
We will accept purchase orders through May 31, 2018, or until supplies last.  
Please complete last time buy orders as soon as possible.   
 
3M Anisotropic Conductive Film 7379 can be immediately replaced with 3M 
Anisotropic Conductive Film 7371. 
 
3M does not have comparable products for ACF 7371-20, 7376-10 and 7379-
30 in our product line.  
 
For any questions regarding our electronic assembly products please contact 
your local 3M Sales Representative. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of 3M. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tom Richardson       
Global Business Development Manager    
3M EMSD         
tgrichardson1@mmm.com   
 
 
 
                                                                             


